
 

 

 
 

 

DATE: October 20, 2016 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

This letter contains important information with regards to the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986 (Proposition 65).  The Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
(OEHHA) has added bisphenol A (BPA) to the list of chemicals known to the state of California to 
cause reproductive toxicity. The law is a warning label law, not a ban on listed substances.  

BPA is the raw material that produces polycarbonate plastics and epoxy resins.  Substances like BPA 
could fall within Safe Harbor Levels (based on dermal exposure) based on a Maximum Allowable 
Dose Level (MADL) established by the OEHHA of 3 micrograms per day.  

Trividia Health has determined that the Lens used for our TRUE Blood Glucose Meters and the 
Alternate Site Cap used for TRUEplus Lancing Devices contain small levels of BPA. Dermal exposure 
tests conducted on these products have demonstrated these products are safe and fall within the 
Safe Harbor Level for dermal exposure, not exceeding the MADL of 3 micrograms per day.   

Upon reviewing these product test results, Trividia Health has determined that packaging for these 
products does not require the Warning statement.  

Below includes the list of Trividia Health products known NOT to include BPA: 

Blood Glucose Test Strips Sterile Syringes 
Lancing Devices Skin Care Product Packaging  
Ketone Test Strips Fast-Acting Glucose Product Packaging (Tablets, Gels & 

Shots) 
Single Use Sterile 
Lancets 

Fiber Supplement Packaging  

Sterile Safety Lancets  
 

If you have any questions, please contact your local Trividia Health sales representative.  


